
THQMA
Terre Haute Quarter Midget Association

“Where Legends Learn”

Welcome to Terre Haute Quarter Midget Association, we are excited to

have you as a part of our racing family!

We have membership meetings on the second Thursday of each month,

with a Saturday January meeting to start each year. These meetings are

located at our new facility at 3150 Houseman St. in Terre Haute, IN unless

otherwise specified. They begin at 7:00 pm and you are welcome and

encouraged to attend. (January meetings are typically at a larger location.)

Please visit http://www.thqma.com/ for the yearly schedule & race

results.  Our schedule is typically voted on in the early months of each new

year.   Track rules, Scholarship program, Club By-Laws and other membership

documents can also be found on the website. Members can join the website

and will have access to the “Members” section where member-only information

is stored.

Don’t forget to join USAC as well.  Visit www.usac25license.com to

register. Remember, all ALTERNATE HANDLERS that you register with USAC

must also be registered with the club at the local level.  Alternate handlers can

be registered through THQMA HERE.

Our rules are revised and voted on each year at the December meeting

and will be posted on the website shortly thereafter.  Please thoroughly read

through the THQMA rulebook to familiarize yourself with our club’s policies.

Our sanctioning body, USAC, also has a rulebook that can be found

HERE.

2021 Officers and Directors:

President: Dan Wallace

Vice President: Krissi Dillion

Treasurer:

Secretary: Sylvia Payton

Board Directors: Eric Krockenberger, Keaton Sumner, Bill Wells, Alex

Lawrence, Vicky Bradford

Rookie Director: TBD

Contact Information:

Email bod@thqma.com with questions or concerns.

http://www.thqma.com
http://www.usac25license.com
https://www.myracepass.com/tracks/3619/registrations/
https://www.usac25.com/docs/pages/pdf/2021_USAC_Appendix_R1.pdf
mailto:bod@thqma.com
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Stay Up do Date:

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram. Visit HERE and sign up for

alerts from THQMA. THQMA can be found under Vigo County Youth Sports.

Please check your email for notices and updates from the Board of Directors.

General Information

Parking

Parking spaces are reserved and cost $100.00 for the year. This gives you

access to the space and electric hook up for the year. They are picked based on

seniority at the January meeting. Then, on a first come first serve basis. To

keep your seniority, you must pay for your parking space and membership by

the end of December for the following year.

Race Director Fee

We utilize a paid, third party race director at as many races as possible.  Each

family will pay an additional $5 for each race to pay the race director. (It has

been difficult to find a RD; we will keep trying to find a reliable, knowledgeable

applicant.)

Transponders & Raceceivers

We utilize both transponders and raceceivers on a weekly basis.  Raceceivers

are mandatory for all drivers and can be purchased HERE.  The club does not

have these on hand and they are mandatory for each race.  These devices are a

one way communication system between the driver and the race director.

We also utilize transponders on a weekly basis.  This allows our tower team to

use a computer based system to help with scoring.  All data is stored on the

app, My Race Pass.  Transponders can be purchased HERE. (The club

currently has a discounted bulk order in process until 12/31/21 HERE.  It is

best for each family to have their own transponder.  There will be a limited

supply of transponders available at the track to rent each week.

https://hi99.com/texting/
http://raceceiver.com/fusionplus.aspx
https://speedhiveshop.mylaps.com/catalog/product/view/id/643/s/tr2-kart-transponder/category/6/
https://www.myracepass.com/tracks/3619/registrations/
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Rookie Information

2021 Rookie Director

Rookie Director: TBD

2022 Rookie Practices

Rookie practices will begin in the spring of each year.  All rookies are required

to attend classroom practices as well as on-the-track practices.  Once more

information is available, we will share it with all rookie families.

Again, welcome to THQMA. We hope you have a great racing season. Please

contact us with any questions!

See you at the track!


